
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Under the Local Authorities (Executive Arrangements) (Meetings and Access to
Information) (England) Regulations 2012, Notice is hereby given that the following item
will be considered at a special meeting of the Cabinet on Wednesday 22nd June 2022
having not previously appeared on the Forward Plan:

• Freshney Place Acquisition and Investment

This item could not reasonably wait until the next ordinary meeting of Cabinet due to the
sensitivities around the commercial detail, active marketing exercise and positioning of the
Council, operating under a non-disclosure agreement (which it has since been released from), it
was not possible to give full advance notice of this report by the usual channels. The Monitoring
Officer therefore supports the general exception route being adopted.

Therefore these items will be considered under the General Exception rules, as laid out in
the Regulations.

The Chair of the Economy Scrutiny Panel was informed as required under the
Regulations, on 9th June 2022.

ROB WALSH

CHIEF EXECUTIVE


